
 

 

8 Feb 2014 

 

 

Dear League members/teams, 

 

Re: BBNZ membership levy 2014 

 

In 2014, Basketball New Zealand has introduced League team levy to be charged to all affiliated 

associations. This will mean an increase in league cost per team due to the introduction of this BBNZ levy. 

 

WWABi has to pay BBNZ levy for every team WWABi has in our leagues moving forward.  

 

We apologise for the increase in league team fee but unfortunately we are obligated to BBNZ. 

 

The Levy paid to BBNZ will provide basketball in New Zealand with a better pathway for our game moving 

forward. We want to thank you for your support of WWABi and hope that you will have an enjoyable year 

in 2014. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions in regards to the club or leagues mentioned. My contact 

details are: aikho@wwabi.org.nz or mobile 021 555 504. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Aik Ho 

Operations Manager 

Waitakere West Auckland Basketball Inc 

www.wwabi.org.nz 

 

 


